
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. In light of the ongoing health situation, we want to ensure 

that our fitness center remains a safe and welcoming environment for all our members. To 

comply with social distancing guidelines, we have implemented the following measures: 

• Reduced capacity in all workout areas to allow for adequate space between members. 

• Marked floor areas to indicate safe distances in waiting zones and cardio sections. 

• Scheduled workout sessions to limit the number of members present at any given time. 

• Regular cleaning and sanitization of all equipment before and after use. 

• Hand sanitizing stations available throughout the facility. 

• Mandatory face coverings in all common areas. 

Your safety is our top priority, and we appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we 

implement these important measures. Together, we can maintain a healthy and safe environment 

for everyone. 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to our staff. Thank you for 

being a part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 

Fitness Center Name 


